25th July, 2020.

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians and 6th class pupils,

I hope this letter finds you well at this 'crazy time'. I hope you are enjoying your Summer holidays.

As you are aware, the confirmation ceremonies for Coosan National School will take place on Wednesday and Thursday, August 12th & 13th at 8.00pm in Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, Coosan.

In light of the continually evolving situation regarding COVID-19 and bearing in mind public health concerns we feel the most appropriate time to have a graduation ceremony is in conjunction with our Confirmation Ceremonies.

On August 12th the pupils from Mr.Ronaldson's class will receive a Graduation Certificate, a souvenir book and a photo montage (co-sponsored by the Parents' Association). These presentations will take place in the Church immediately after Mr.Ronaldson's class Confirmation Ceremony. We will do likewise on Thursday 13th after Ms.Waterstone's class Confirmation Ceremony.

In the mean-time we will meet our 6^{th} class pupils on Wednesday 5^{th} August in the school when the 6^{th} class pupils will return their rental books. On this day the pupils and their parent(s)/guardian(s) are welcome to call to the school at a time convenient to them from 11.00am -2.00pm. Please have all rental books in a black plastic bag with your child's name and class teacher clearly visible on the outside of the bag. Hoodies and all relevant refunds owing to 6^{th} class pupils pertaining to COVID-19 will be distributed at this time.

We look forward to meeting the pupils and their parent(s)/guardian(s) on August 5th and August 12th/13th.

Mise le meas,

Mr.T.Flahive,

Principal.